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Good afternoon  
Ms. Mercier 
 
I have received and reviewed the complaint filed against me. I accept that I unintentionally violated 
the above mentioned RCW. In the future I will make sure this does not happen. Over the past ten 
plus years as Sheriff of Lewis County, I have worked tirelessly to keep the integrity of the office of 
Sheriff. In conclusion I accept full responsibility for my actions. I apologize for the inconvenience this 
may have caused your office and the citizens I serve. I would ask that any financial penalty be 
waived.  
 
Respectfully  
 
Sheriff Rob Snaza 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13062690599

